
From: Heaster, Chris <CHeaster@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/25/2014 9:13:49 AM
Subject: RE: Security Alert

All of us are getting this message. It is not a threat. Just say YES to it for now and there may be an easy fix coming.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 9:05 AM 
To: Heaster, Chris 
Subject: Security Alert 

Chris,
Good morning.
What does this pop up box mean?
Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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